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SAS Project: A group of Year 6 children are taking 

part in the Student Aspiration Squad this year. This 

is a project designed to build relationships with 

other schools in preparation for transition as well 

as taking part in a range of new experiences. This 

term it was orienteering and shelter building at 

Irchester Country Park.  All children were terrific 

and very grateful for the opportunity.  
  

 

Sports Leaders: We have had a wealth of volunteering from Years 5 & 6 

since September to create and support clubs and activities within our 

school. In terms of Sport & P.E., some of our Year 6s have now started their 

Sports Leader roles at lunchtimes, playing and providing activities for EYFS, 

Years 1 and 2. Another group of Year 6s are supporting the preparation of a 

Year 4 Gymnastics competition and are providing a great deal of support to 

this as well as a committed group that continue to plan and lead a Year 3 

sports club on Friday lunchtimes. Our value this term is Service and this truly 

is the epitome of it – thank you!  
 


